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Product Change Notice 
 
Notice: #120215 Spec Change Announcement     Date: Dec 2 2015 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Picor products. Our commitment to customer satisfaction is demonstrated by our notification to 
you of the following change. 
 
Description:  
The products listed below are now at end of life (EOL).  Picor wishes to advise you that due to a disruption in supply we 
have discontinued the product(s) listed. New orders will be accepted up to 6 months from today, but only while supplies 
last. Picor has secured defined and qualified equivalent replacement inductors from Cooper Industries which are available 
now for order.  Picor has determined that customers can immediately transition to the replacement inductors without 
modifying their existing PCB board.  Upon request a summary report with analysis will be provided.  For those customers 
with new PCB designs we recommend following the layout guidelines provided in the datasheet for the replacement 
product.   
  
Product Affected: 
 

EOL Product Suggested replacement product and comparison 

Part Number Part Number Package Pin-out Electrical Specifications 

PI60-02-FPIZ FPV1006-85-R See Datasheet 
http://www.cooperindustries.com/content/dam/public/bussmann/Electronics/Resources/product-

datasheets/bus-elx-ds-10390-fpv1006.pdf 
 

PI60-04-FPIZ FPV1006-125-R 

PI60-05-FPIZ FPV1006-150-R 

 
Schedule 
 
Last time buy (LTB) orders will be accepted until May 2, 2016 or until supply is exhausted.  We recommend immediate 
transition to the replacement part numbers which are available now.  
 
Actions Required: 
Customers should place all orders as specified above.  Customers should review data sheets of suggested product for 
suitability as replacements in each application, and contact a Vicor/Picor applications engineer with any technical 
questions. 
 
Product Manager Contact: 
Travis Williams          
TWilliams@vicr.com      
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